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Rawlings, Alexandra

From:  Mike Pettigrew [mpettigrew@losanihomes.com]

Sent:   Thursday, April 28, 2011 4:57 PM

To:     Rawlings, Alexandra

Subject: Upper Sherman Ave Demolition Permits

Hello Ms. Rawlings,

As per our phone conversation I wish to be able to address the Committee at the June 7th, 2011 Committee

meeting regarding the demolition of two single family homes at 1531 and 1545 Upper Sherman Avenue.

Thank you very much,

Mike Pettigrew, CPT
Land Development Tech. - Losani Homes
430 McNeilly Road, Stoney Creek, On L8E 5E3
Direct Line: 905.643.5610 ext. 19 Fax Number: 905.643.1393 www.losanihomes.com

Losani Homes is a year 2007 to 2010 winner of Canada's 50 Best Managed Companies
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